WEST HOLLYWOOD HUMAN SERVICES COMMISSION
JUNE 9, 1998
COMMUNITY CONFERENCE ROOM, CITY HALL

The West Hollywood Human Services Commission meeting of Tuesday, June 9, 1998, was
adjourned due to the absence of a quorum.

The next meeting is scheduled for 6 p.m., Tuesday, July 14, 1998, in the West Hollywood Park
Auditorium, 647 N. San Vicente Boulevard, West Hollywood.




